
Facilities Notice 
 
FACILITIES MANAGEMENT 
Saunders Building 
PO Box 1700 STN CSC Victoria BC V8W 2Y2 Canada 
 

 

Title:  Campus Cycling Plan Implementation –  
Vikes Way Intersection Line Painting 

 

Location: As shown on attached map 

 

Description: Facilities Management and the Municipality of Saanich are working 
with Sparker Construction Ltd. on crosswalk line painting at the 
Vikes Way intersection on Monday, May 13, 2024.  

This work will impact the westbound vehicle and bike lanes on 
McKenzie Avenue at the Phoenix Road/Vikes Way intersection. In 
addition, there will be a brief impact to the north – south marked 
pedestrian crosswalk on the west side of the McKenzie Avenue - 
Phoenix Road/Vikes Way intersection. 

The traffic lights will be off and the traffic flow will be reduced to 
single lane alternating on McKenzie Ave. Traffic Control Personnel 
will be directing traffic and prioritizing McKenzie Ave traffic.  BC 
Transit buses will be given priority access through the work area. 

Please respect the directions of the Traffic Control Personnel and 
signage during this activity. 

For more information, please visit the Campus Planning website at 
www.uvic.ca/cyclingplan. 

 

Time frame: Monday, May 13, 2024 – 9:30am to 3:00pm 

 

FMGT contact: Terry Moen, Project Manager 

 

Email address:  tmoen@uvic.ca 

 

Phone:  250-721-7620 

http://www.uvic.ca/cyclingplan



